
From: Chris Poulos <chris@33rdward.org> 
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 9:20:41 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: 33rd Ward gift  
  
Hello, 
 
I am writing to let you know a resident dropped off Ferrero Rocher chocolates, which are under $50. We 
are putting them out for residents to each. 
 
Chris 
 
--  
Chris Poulos 
Chief of Staff, Alderman Rossana Rodriguez | 33rd Ward 
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